
2023 
EAST COAST ORCAS 

GIRLS 9'S TEAM
Congratulations to the following players who have been selected to play for the East Coast Orcas
Girls 9's. Please text your coach by Wednesday 12th April to confirm your position. The team will

play at the Australian Titles in Coffs Harbour, October 13th, 14th, 15th 2023. 


